Greenfield Public Library
Complaints
The Greenfield Library Board of Trustees believes that censorship is a purely individual matter and declares that while anyone is free to reject books of which he/she does not approve, he/she cannot exercise the right of censorship to restrict the freedom of others to read.

The Director will give the complainant the following materials: Material selection policy, Library Bill of Rights, Freedom to Read Statement, and the Citizen’s Request for Reconsideration of Library Materials.

Upon receipt of a completed and signed request from a complainant, the board of trustees will consider the request at their regular meeting.  The written complaint must be received seven days prior to meeting to be on the agenda.  The complainant will receive notification of a meeting with the board of trustees to discuss this matter.  Following the above meeting the complainant will receive a written statement of the decision of the board of trustees regarding the matter.

